Honorable Nikki Haley November 21, 2015
Office of The Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor

I’'m writing this letter seeking your help with a problem I encountered with
the Department of Motor Vehicle. My letter was sent on August 8, 2015 and
as of this date has not been answered.

The letter is enclosed explaining I was refused Veterans license plates
because my autos are registered in a trust as explained in the enclosed letter.

I would appreciate your help on this matter so I may proudly display my
Veterans status on my South Carolina plates. Thank You for your time and
assistance on this matter which is very important to me.

e F e

ohn F Sullivan
307 Black Oak Lane #102
Murrells Inlet, SC 29576

irs326{@vahoo.com
843-750-0782




Commissioner of Motor Vehicles Aug. 8, 2015
PO Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016

Dear Commissioner

I am writing to you for you help to resolve a problem that I feel should not
exist.

Iam a veteran of the U S Navy and applied for a veterans license plate and
to my surprise I was refused although I had my DD 214 and my Honorable
Discharge with me.

When I asked why the clerk informed me that my autos were registered in a
trust for my wife and 1. We did this on the recommendation of our attorney
being we have a handicapped daughter and it was for her protection . The
DMV clerk stated that the trust and business registrations were grouped
together and that was the reason it could not be done. I do not understand
why business’s and trust’s are grouped together as they are two separate
entities.

Why should I be deprived the honor of displaying my veterans status
proudly on my South Carolina license plate that I earned serving my
country.

I would appreciate your thought and consideration on this glitch in the
MVD

System and allow myself and all of my fellow veterans to proudly display
their veteran status on their South Carolina Plate’s.

Sincerely

John F Sullivan
307 Black Oak Lane #102
Murrells Inlet, SC 29576-0297



